
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                            Tel: 416-592-4463   Fax: 416-592-8519 
                                                                                                                                                                    andrew.barrett@opg.com 
 
 
 

September 30, 2011 
 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2011-0056 – Ontario Power Generation – Section 92 Application 
for Leave to Construct Transmission Line – Smoky Falls 
Generation Station 
 
Further to a conversation with Board Staff, OPG confirms it will not be 
making any Reply Submissions as there were no submissions from 
Board Staff or any intervenor.  As such, OPG would request that the 
Board proceed to issue a decision granting the application at its earliest 
opportunity. 
 
Please direct any comments or questions in this matter to the 
undersigned. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Andrew Barrett 
 
 
cc:  Regulatory Affairs Records, OPG 
       Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis  via e-mail 
       EB-2011-0056 Intervenors  via e-mail 

Robert Caputo, OEB  via e-mail 
Ljuba Djurdjevic, OEB  via e-mail 

Andrew Barrett, P.Eng., MBA 
Vice President 

 
                                                                Regulatory Affairs and 
                                                                    Corporate Strategy


